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Thank you, Madam President. 

Israel takes this opportunity to warmly welcome the Marshall Islands again and commend it on 

the adoption of its UPR report.  

Israel wants to once again acknowledge the many challenges faced by the Marshall Islands as a 

consequence of climate change. In that context, Israel would like to congratulate the Marshall 

Islands for their work done in the context of gender-based violence, women participation and 

discrimination based on disability.  

Israel presented three recommendations for Marshall Island’s consideration and we are pleased 

that two of our recommendations were accepted. We invite Marshall Islands to consider 

implementing the third one as well. 

We look forward to continue our close cooperation with Marshall Islands and hearing the 

advances it has achieved. We wish them all the best in the implementation of the 

recommendations. 

 

Thank you, Madam President. 

 

 


